FLORIDA PURLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

OCTOBER 6, 1998

RE: DOCKET NO. 981216-EI - Complaint by Mr. Paul Leon and Mr. Joseph
Olazabal against Florida Power & Light Company regarding moving electric
light poles.

Issue 1: Did FPL properly apply its tariff provision in the present case?
Recommendation: Staff believes FPL properly applied the tariff, as
explained in the Discussion portion of staff’s memorandum filed September
74, 1998,

APPROVED

Issue 2: Should this docket be closed?

Recommendation: This docket should be closed if no person whose substantial
interests are affected by the proposed action files a protest within the
21-day protest period.

APPROVED

COMMISSIONERS ASSIGNED: Full Commission
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